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TO: Docket Control RR-00000E-17-0018

FROM: Chris Watson
Supervisor
Railroad Safety Section

Thru: John Mazza
Director
Safety Division
DATE: January 19, 2017
RE: 2017 GRADE CROSSING ARRAY

The Railroad Safety Section hereby requests a docket number for the 2017
Grade Crossing Array.

Please direct any questions to Chris Watson or Jason Pike at 602-262-

5601.
Chris Watson Arizons Corposation Comaission
Railroad Safety Supervisor DOCKETED
JAN 19 2017
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